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The West Central Mountains Food Coalition is an organization started in
2016. If you are interested in supporting local food in our community,
now is the perfect time to get involved! Join our email list to learn more
about the first action plan meeting in the fall of 2017 and follow us on
Instagram and Facebook. If you are interested in becoming a leader in
your area, please contact Melissa Hamilton, Valley County Extension
Educator, at mbhamilton@uidaho.edu.



